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The publisher and authors would like to the readers’ attention to an error in the following article. Asian Radiology Forum 
2015 for Building an Asian Friendship: A Step toward the Vigorous Intersociety Collaboration in Asia. Korean J Radiol 
2016;17(2):175-181.

The article contained incorrect sentences. The sentences of page 178:7-10 should be switched in original version. The 
correct sentences are as follows: the number of physicians per million population (n = 2000) was much higher than the 
number of radiologists per million population (n = 36) in Japan. The number of radiologists per million population in Japan 
was about 70 in 2015.
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